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5th July 2021 

 
Dear Parents 
 
As you are aware, all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a hot school 
meal every day at zero cost to parents.  Once your child joins Year 3 in September this will 
cease.  
 
If you wish to purchase school dinners, they cost £2.45 per day and need to be ordered 
and paid for in advance.  A recent email has been sent with instructions on how to order 
meals from home and included a copy of the new menu.  
 
If you think that you are still entitled to free school meals based on your income, please 
check via the Devon Citizen’s Portal  which can be found here 
https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2fCCSCitizenPortal_live 

Even if you have an older child already eligible, a younger child will not automatically 
receive the eligibility until they are registered. 
  
Should you have any queries please contact the academy office who will be happy to 
assist you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs Edwards 
 
Mrs Edwards 
Head of Academy 
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